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Presentation Abstract: Most every prairie or savanna management or restoration 
plan has a monitoring component.  If we (perhaps generously) assume that monitoring 
is carried out as planned, there is a trove of data languishing in paper or electronic 
files with little hope of contributing to goals beyond the site where monitoring 
occurred.  Reasons for this are many and include personnel turnover and incompatible 
methodology among practitioners.  This webinar will describe standardized monitoring 
protocols that can be adapted to availability of personnel and time, but that also will 
provide consistent and compatible data across sites.  Combined across many sites, 
these data can accelerate our learning and improve reconstruction, restoration, and 
management outcomes. 
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